
 MINUTES OF THE APRIL 29, 2020 

BUDGET WORKSHOP 

 

The Onondaga Township Board held a budget meeting on April 29, 2020. This 

meeting was called to order at 5:00 pm. No citizens were present. The location for this 

meeting was 4756 Baldwin St., Onondaga, MI. 

We discussed the work not being done by the custodian. We then started on the 

Wage and Fee schedule for the year 2020-2021. 

Chief Tow arrived around 5:15. We let him explain how he wants his budget to be. 

He also mentioned he would like to purchase a CPR machine. The patent has 

expired so the price has dropped to an area he feels we can afford.  

We continued working on the wage and fee schedule.  

We also discussed getting the back door fixed.  

We continued by working on the expenditure portion of the budget. When that was 

completed, we moved on to the income portion, completing that. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:50 pm. 
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Onondaga Township Clerk 


